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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

26th May 2017 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

How can it be half term so soon and what a half term it has been. Two full Ofsted 

inspections in which the students have been able to showcase the array of opportunities 

that Endeavour provides in supporting the lives of our students and parents. 

I cannot believe that we will come back after the half term to the last half term of the 

academic year.  This will certainly be filled with sadness and joy as we do the final 

preparations for our sixth form students who will be leaving Endeavour to embark on the 

next stage of their adult lives. 

This week we have met with Commissioners in our final meeting of this academic year.  

Commissioners expressed their thanks to all staff for their enthusiasm, commitment and 

hard work throughout the year and it was lovely to discuss students individually and in 

showing the impact that Endeavour is having on their lives. 

We have also been joined by Geoff Evans for our monthly regulation 44 inspection this 

week. 

The sun has been out all week and students have thoroughly enjoyed all of the teaching 

and learning that has taken place this week especially the water based activities. 

I have received the first draft of our video for the new school website and look forward to 

sharing this with you in due course.  Many thanks to all parents who took time out of their 

busy schedules to be interviewed. 

Families First Award 

Following my note in last week’s newsletter – we have received our ‘official’ certificate this 

week in gaining the Nationally Accredited Families First Quality Award for joint working with 

families.  Thanks go to all parents who shared their views, to all staff involved and to Emily 

Wheeler and Sarah Roots for leading this project across school.  
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Date for the Diary 

We look forward to you joining us for our family and friends circus afternoon on Friday 9th 

June.   We look forward to welcoming you for a fun filled event.  Please RSVP to the office 

if you have not already done so. 

INSET Day 

Please note that Monday 5th June is an INSET day and students will not be in school.  

School will reopen on Tuesday 6th June.  Trustees will also be joining us on this date. 

To finish on this week’s quote: 

 

We Endeavour to be the best……. 

Best wishes 

 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 


